REFERENCE TM02122-011 CPZ G REVIEW
We the undersigned object to the extension of the G parking.

Our objections are listed below

Residents are surprised that they were not advice about these changes before and now you
have taken it to statutory consultation.

Extending the restricted hours to Monday to Sunday 11pm would be a devastating to our
community.

It is worthwhile to let the Council know that regularly visitation by family members would
be disrupted.

Local businesses would be closed due to not be able to rely on the evening sales which they
rely on for keeping their business open.

There is already adequate parking restriction in place
In short, just about everybody will be affected either directly or indirectly.

Most importantly it may hamper people ability to attend meetings. There are 5 Tenants and
Resident Association Group around here and it would become impossible to have guest
speakers.

The reason that the Council gives for wanting to extend the restriction is not valued.

There are many sick, elderly and disabled residents in the affected G zone and they would
have an impact on the service that can be provided by health care workers.

This application is obviously not been thought through properly.

Name Address Signature




